

This message is not for distribution. Do not forward. Do not copy.

Riverside RV Village

The Board of Directors is excited to inform owners that, after careful consideration of applicants, the Summer Contract for Park Maintenance has been filled. The Sundre couple hired come to Riverside with excellent qualifications to perform the duties required in our park and are eager to join the Riverside team on April 1st, 2021. More information will be forthcoming in the spring.

www.riversidervvillage.com